
5 August 1985 

Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources 
University of Idaho 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 
(208) 885-7323 

Northwest Power Planning Council 
850 s.w. Broadway, Suite 1100 
Portland, OR 97205 

Gentlemen: 

It has recently come to the attention of the Idaho Chapter of The 
Wildlife Society that a Pacific Northwest Rivers Study Assessment 
is being undertaken. Since wildlife and recreation values are 
extremely important in the Northwest, we strongly encourage you to 
delay dam licensing until the study is completed. The study will 
provide the necessary information for effective long-range 
planning. 

Best regards. 

~:·µ~f 
Lewis Nelson, Jr. 
President 
Idaho Chapter - The Wildlife Society 
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cc: Senator Dan Evans 
Senator James McClure 
Friends of the Earth 


